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Community Hub – This past month the Māpua Community Wellbeing Trust has worked on a final 

agreed Trust Deed to provide a formal agreed  structure which will enable applications to be 

made for funding  

The working group is supporting the Finance Sub-Committee to collate all the necessary data and 

supporting documents from other community groups  ( Including MDCA) to meet the Sept 1 timeline 

for applying for funding to run the required feasibility study  

- Māpua Willing Wheels ;  

This month marks the first full year of this voluntary community service’s operation – a significant 

milestone. We thank Rata Foundation; Māpua Auto Services and MDCA for their support of funding; 

sponsorship and administrative/financial systems as well as a huge thankyou to Rachel Mason as our 

stunningly efficient and enthusiastic co-ordinator and the team of voluntary drivers who ensure that 

“ the wheels keep turning” !! Tumeke koutou !!  

Contacts - Ph: 022 682 2373  email: mapuawheels@gmail.com 
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